E. B. FORD, F.R.S., University Reader in Genetics and Director of the Genetics Leberatory. GENETICS LABORATORY
DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY
UNIVERSITY MUSEUM, OXFORD
TELEPHONE 55278
15th April, 1958.

Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., 44 Storey's Way, Cambridge.

My dear Ron,

How very good of you to let me have a draft of what you propose to say for the B.B.C. talk in July. I am not quite sure whether this is a copy which I may keep. If it is not, please send me a few lines and I will return it after careful study.

I have not been through it yet since it had to await my return to Oxford late last night. I will write again in more detail when I have done so.

With best wishes,

Ever yours,

Henry.